
PREMIER’S SPIRIT OF 
DEMOCRACY STUDY TOUR
The Premier’s Spirit of Democracy Study Tour provides students enrolled in Years 9, 10 and 11 
the opportunity to explore the origins of democracy, and understand the influence democracy 
has had on contemporary Victorian and Australian society. Applications for the Premier’s Spirit 
of Democracy Study Tour is open to all Year 9, 10 and 11 Victorian students.

Apply for: Premier’s Spirit of Democracy Study Tour 2019-2020

Study Tour takes place:  Term 1 school holidays, 2020

Closes: Thursday, 12 December 2019 at 11.59 pm

Submit to: spirit.of.democracy@edumail.vic.gov.au

Successful applicants: Notified in early February 2020

Find out more about 2019–2020 Premier’s Spirit of Democracy Study Tour via  
www.education.vic.gov.au/psod or by emailing spirit.of.democracy@edumail.vic.gov.au


